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In the Matter of the Filing of Questar Gas 

Company’s Integrated Resource Plan for Plan 

Year: May 1, 2007 to April 30, 2008 

 
) 

) 

) 

) 

) 
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DOCKET NO. 07-057-01 

 

NOTICE OF EXTENSION FOR  

FILING OF COMMENTS 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

ISSUED: June 28, 2007 

By The Commission: 

On May 1, 2007, Questar Gas Company (“Questar Gas” or “Company”) filed its 

Integrated Resource Plan (“IRP”) for plan year May 1, 2007, to April 30, 2008, in accordance with 

Questar Gas’ Proposed IRP Guidelines for Questar Gas Company filed in docket No. 97-057-06, 

April 17, 1998. 

On May 2, 2007, we issued an Action Request to the Utah Division of Public Utilities 

to review the IRP and provide recommendations to the Commission by July 2, 2007. We also invited 

all interested parties to make comment on the IRP and to make recommendations on whether the 

Commission should acknowledge the plan.  The Division of Public Utilities has requested an 

extension to August 3, 2007, to allow more time to obtain information and perform analysis of the 

IRP. The Commission has concluded that it will grant the extension for all comments. Notice is 

hereby given that comments will be due on or before August 3, 2007. 

 

DATED at Salt Lake City, Utah, this 28
th
 day of June, 2007. 

 

 

/s/ Julie Orchard 

Commission Secretary 
G#53791 


